
Suffield Permanent Building Commission 
 

September 8, 2022 
 
To: Kathy Dunai, Suffield Town Clerk 
From:  Joe Sangiovanni, PBC Chairman 
 
The regular meeting of the Suffield Permanent Building Commission (PBC) 
scheduled for Thursday, September 15, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  
 
Joe Sangiovanni, Chairman 
Suffield Permanent Building Committee   
 
PBC: 09-15-22               


